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FEDERAL NEURO-PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL, CALABAR
INVITATION FOR TENDERS

1. INTRODUCTION
The Federal neuro-psychiatric Hospital, Calabar (FNPH, Calabar), a specialist hospital under the Federal Ministry of Health, in
compliance with the Public Procurement Act, 2007 hereby invites all interested, qualified and reputable contractors with relevant
experience and track record to tender for the following projects.
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